
 
 

500 Regent Street 
P.O. Box 250/CP 250 
Sudbury ON P3E 4P1 

t 705.675.7536  
f 705.671.1413 
w www.sudburyhydro.com 

 
 
April 20, 2020 

VIA EMAIL & RESS 

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Re:  Board File No. EB-2019-0037 – 2020 Cost of Service Application 
 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. – Licence No. ED-2002-0559 
 

Dear Ms. Long: 
 
We are writing on behalf of the parties in the above noted proceeding to advise the Board that we have reached a 
complete settlement of all the issues.  Please find attached a Settlement Proposal including attachments, along with a 
package of additional responses from GSHi to questions posed by intervenors and Board staff during the course of the 
settlement process that the parties wish to add to the record.  We believe that, if the Settlement Proposal is accepted by 
the Board, the material provided in this filing is sufficient to allow the Board to issue a Decision and Rate Order without 
the need for the submission of a draft order and further review process. 

The parties wish to highlight for the Board that in coming to a complete settlement the parties turned their minds to the 
possible impacts that the COVID-19 pandemic may have on both GSHi and its customers, and as a result included a 
section in the Settlement Proposal titled “Impact of the COVID-19 Pandemic” starting at page 10.   

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely,  

Original Signed By 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 
Supervisor – Regulatory 
 
Cc:  Donald Lau, Case Manager 
 Mike Buonaguro 
 Intervernors in EB-2019-0037 


